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Activities of the project so far!

2nd Transnational Project Meeting in Greece
On the 12th and 13th of September 2019, the
second transnational project meeting took place in
Larissa, Greece, coordinated by Jugend- &
Kulturprojekt e.V. and hosted by Ke.Di.Vi.M2
Kainotomia.

Its purpose was to:

 Monitor the progress of the project by
collecting the status of the project tasks from
project partners and by reviewing them against
the project plan

 Discuss the development of IO1: DARE Practical
Guide for Inclusion, focusing on tailoring the
content to suit project target groups’ needs

 Design the upcoming DARE LTTA-Short-term
joint staff training event that will take place in
November 2019, in Pisa, Italy

 Start working on the structure of the IO2: DARE
Digital Storytelling Handbook of Empowerment
and of the IO3: Truth and Dare Space (e-
learning platform)

 Discuss the dissemination activities and update
the various project plans and solve any
administration, management and technical
issue of the project.

Establishment of the first Project Focus Group

5 local focus groups were established, consisting of youth workers, trainers, educators, youth NGO
members, staff of NGOs and youth leaders. The purpose of these local focus groups is to give their
insights and evaluate the IO1: DARE Practical Guide for Inclusion and IO3: Truth and Dare Space.
Their members selection was based on motivation for participation and was made with
antidiscriminatory criteria and respect to gender balance and equal representation of both genders.



.

Contact us!

The European Commission support for the production of this publication 

does not constitute an endorsement of the contents which reflects the 

views only of the authors, nd the Commission cannot be held responsible 

for any use which may be made of the information contained therein.

Project Reference: 
2018-3-DE04-KA205-017203

Upcoming Activities!

DARE LTTA in Pisa, Italy

From the 11th to the 17th of November 2019, 20
staff members of the partner organisations, youth
workers, youth leaders, trainers and educators will
attend the LTTA-Short-term Joint Staff Training
event that will take place in Pisa, Italy.

The LTTA will contribute to the capacity building of
the partners and will constitute a valuable
contribution to the skills development of the staff
members, youth workers, educators, trainers, youth
leaders of the partner organization. The DARE LTTA
aims to increase the learning impact of direct
participants of the partner organizations and
engage even more people from each partner by
providing additional knowledge and training of high
quality, on the themes of the project.

One very important aspect of the LTTA is that ⅓ of
the total number of participants are going to be
people with disabilities. Some will be accompanied
by assistants. This target group will bring very
important perspectives and insights into the LTTA,
from which the partners can learn and which will be
very valuable for our project process in general.

Regarding the structure of the LTTA, each partner
will be responsible for one day of the activity to
prepare the sessions, info material and methods
according to their field of expertise
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